
It is hard to understand how the many complaints made by so many people to the police 
department regarding the incessent amount of fireworks going on Apple Valley are 
seemingly ignored.  
 
It is remarkably disrespectful to the citizens of Apple Valley.  
 
Fireworks are illegal for a reason. They are dangerous to the person using them and 
they affect the health of those force to endure them.   
 
They are impossible to ignore by infants, working people who need uninterrupted sleep, 
those suffering from PTSD as animals - both pets and wild.  
 
We ask that - you as representatives elected by us - insist this be a priority for the 
AVPD to respond to those affected by this ...and determine how to stop it.  
 
Please discuss this at the next council. meeting.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Eda Godel Hallinan 
21381 Rancherías Road 
Apple Valley, CA 92307  
 
 
 
Sent on the run from my cell phone ... 
 


